
 

 

3M Personal Safety Division     3M Center, Building 235-02-W-70 
       St. Paul, MN 55144-1000 

 
 
  February 2021 
    

  
 
 

Dear Valued Customer: 
 

Due to limited demand for this particular packout, 3M Personal Safety Division will be 
discontinuing the 3M Replacement P95 Particulate Filter 5P71-6 packout immediately. Orders 
received after this date will be fulfilled only if there is remaining product inventory on hand and will 
not be accepted after inventory has been depleted, which we expect will occur over the next 1-2 
months. 
 
While this particular product packout is being discontinued, 3M continues to offer the same 
product sold in a case of 100 rather than 72.  See table below.   
 
Product being discontinued: 

Part No. 3M ID Product Description 

5P71-6 7010301693 5P71-6 P95 PREFILTER 72 EA/CASE  

 
Possible replacement option for your consideration: 

Part No. 3M ID Product Description 

5P71 7000002054 5P71 P95 PREFILTER 100 EA/CASE 

 
3M strives to provide the highest quality of respiratory protection products in the marketplace, and 
we regret any inconvenience this product discontinuation may cause in servicing your customers.  
If you have any questions regarding this product discontinuation, please reach out to 3M.  
 
Visit 3M.com/WorkerSafety to see further product information and resources. 
 
Regards, 
 
Tom Reinholt | USAC Product Marketer – Reusable Respirators 

3M Personal Safety Division 
3M Center, 235-02-W-70 | St. Paul, MN 55144-1000 | United States 

tjreinholt@mmm.com 
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